
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

The After School Programs is excited to be running our DMUSD Summer Camp this summer.  
Though there are many uncertainties when planning for June – August we will be adjusting our 
plans in accordance with the guidelines set forth by Centers for Disease Control and the San 
Diego County Public Health Department. We are hopeful that with the trend of things we will 
be able to return to a more typical summer experience for our students.  

Hours of Operation 

• Camp will be open from, June 14th – August 6th.  
• Camp hours will be 7:30 am – 4:00 pm with the option to add extended care until 6:00 

pm for an additional $15 per day.  
• DMUSD Summer Camp will take place at Torrey Hills School.  

Registration 

• Enrollment will be by two week session. Like last summer there will not be an option to 
pick days, you will be enrolling for every day in the session. 

• There are no refunds or credits for missed days.  
• Once registered, there are NO REFUNDS/CREDITS. 

Extended Care 

• To register for the daily extended care option log into the connect portal. Once you are 
logged into the connect portal simply click on “Attendance” and a calendar will come 
up to select the days in which you need Extended Care. 

• Extended Care registration will close at 11:59 pm each night for the next day.  
• There may be options to enroll in extended care at camp the day of - space permitting. 

*There will be an additional fee for day of registration. 

 

Field Trips 

• We are currently planning on 1 field trip per week if health and safety protocols allow us 
to do so. If we are unable to do field trips, we will be bringing in entertainment and 
special events to camp to supplement.  



Snack & Lunch  

• All campers are required to bring their own lunch and snack to camp each day. If we are 
able to offer lunch options, we will adjust to bring those back. 

 

Safety Protocols  

• Safety protocols will be adjusted in accordance with the guidelines set forth by Centers for 
Disease Control and the San Diego County Public Health Department. We are hopeful that 
with the trend of things we will be able to return to a more typical summer experience for 
our students.  

 

We will continue to monitor the guidelines as summer approaches and throughout the 
summer loosening restrictions as the CDC and public health allow. 
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